
 
 

 
Friday 2nd May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
SCHOOL GAMES DAY – Friday 6th June 2025 

 
School Games day will take place this year on Friday 6th June.  

 

 Y4 and Y6 children will compete in the morning event from 9.30am until 11.45am 

 Y3 and Y5 classes will compete in the afternoon event from 1.15pm to 3.20pm.  
 

There will be a rotation of games-style activities including long jump, water relay, obstacle relay, football shoot, 
team building activities and long distance throw – with each child collecting house points for their respective 
houses. There will also be a number of competitive running events using the track on our field. 

 
We invite you to come and spectate for the session your child is participating in. The main bottom gate, leading 
onto the front playground, will be unlocked for parents at 9.20am in the morning and at 1.10pm in the afternoon. 
Spectators cannot remain on the school site from 12 noon to 1.10pm. 

 

 You are welcome to bring picnic blankets and chairs. No dogs please. There will be a designated spectator 
area around the periphery of the field; please do stay in these areas.  
 

 Our school photographer will capture the day and photographs will be on the website. Please do not take 
any photographs yourself for safeguarding reasons.  
 

At the end of the day, Year 3 and Year 5 children will return to classrooms and be dismissed as normal at 3.30pm. 
 

 Please could you ensure that your child wears their outdoor PE kit for the day. Your child will also need to 
wear a T-shirt of their house colour. If you do not have a house coloured T-shirt, we will provide your child 
with a coloured bib. 
 

 Please also provide your child with a sun hat, sun cream (applied before school) and a named water bottle. If 
the weather changes and looks cooler or damp, please also provide a raincoat.  

 

We are really looking forward to hosting our annual Sports Games day this year and welcoming parents to 
support their children. 

 

Kind regards, 

Rachel Conroy. Tom Huckstepp and James Ross  

The PE Team 
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